Kutztown University
Research Commons at Kutztown University

PCA Board of Directors Meetings Pennsylvania Counseling Association (PCA)

10-24-2008

2008-10-24 PCA PAMCD Report

Pennsylvania Counseling Association

Follow this and additional works at: https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard

b Part of the Counseling Commons

Recommended Citation

Pennsylvania Counseling Association, "2008-10-24 PCA PAMCD Report" (2008). PCA Board of Directors
Meetings. 178.

https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard/178

This Board or Council Document is brought to you for free and open access by the Pennsylvania Counseling
Association (PCA) at Research Commons at Kutztown University. It has been accepted for inclusion in PCA Board
of Directors Meetings by an authorized administrator of Research Commons at Kutztown University. For more
information, please contact czerny@kutztown.edu.


https://research.library.kutztown.edu/
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaarchives
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard?utm_source=research.library.kutztown.edu%2Fpcaboard%2F178&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1268?utm_source=research.library.kutztown.edu%2Fpcaboard%2F178&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard/178?utm_source=research.library.kutztown.edu%2Fpcaboard%2F178&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:czerny@kutztown.edu

Pennsylvania Counseling Association
Executive Council Meeting

PCA 40" Annual Conference

Penn State University

Friday, October 24, 2008

Mark E. Kenney M.Ed., NCC, LPC
Treasurer and representative
Pennsylvania Association Multicultural Counseling and Development

Since our last board meeting, I have been working on the following items.

I have submitted articles to the PCA newsletter.

I have identified interested PAMCD members in revitalizing the division.

I have spoken with Dr. Eleonora Bartoli from Arcadia University and have
developed an agenda to share with two other PAMCD members.

I will be setting up a phone conference with two other members, Dr. Krista
Marlott (Villanova University) and Dr. Becky Willow (Gannon University), on
Wednesday, October 22, 2008. If there is time at the board meeting, I would be
willing to share any updates.

I ordered a display table for the conference.

I will be continuing to work with our members on the following items by the February
board meeting:

Having other members submit articles to the newsletter

Identifying other divisions to collaborate on the topic of multicultural competence
Identifying regional chapters to collaborate on the topic of multicultural
competence
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